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Teachers: Mrs Cains / Mrs 
Gilbey Subject: General Date: 5/7/19 

 

Task/Expectation: 
 
The children have enjoyed another busy week – we can’t believe that we 
are now almost at the end of Year 3, the time seems to have gone by so 
quickly and your children seem so grown up now! 
 
There were some very fancy and colourful costumes on show today and 
the weather was perfect for the occasion – thank you for supporting this 
fund raising event. We hope you enjoy the barbecue this evening if you 
are able to attend. 
 
As mentioned in the previous letter, we will not be setting any 
further homework this term. We will run spelling and times table 
tests for the final time next week but would encourage you to keep 
these ticking over during the holidays along with regular reading. 
 
We hope you enjoyed the East Bridgford village show last Saturday 
despite the sweltering temperatures – we saw lots of children during the 
course of the day and there were some very impressive entries in the 
exhibition tent – a very big well done to all the children who took the time 
to enter! 
 
There are a couple of mislaid clothing items still missing from our Dukes 
Barn residential belonging to Reg. If you happen to come across a black 
t shirt with a skull design on the front or a pyjama top with a fish design, 
please send them into school and we will return them to him – thank you. 
 
Finally, a couple of reminders: 
 
Wednesday July 10th: Key Stage 2 sports day (morning) 
Friday July 12th: Open afternoon – an opportunity for you to sit alongside 
your child and share the fantastic work they have produced this year.  
 
Thank you! 
 

Please return homework by: N/A 
 


